
I deeply oppose any police departments ability to increase surveillance on people exercising 
their first amendment rights, especially the police of Portland who consistently overstep their 
power and lean heavily on military tactics against innocent citizens.  Our children need 
education and food, our elders need housing. Reroute this effort into basic needs for our 
community members, no drones no more militarization. 


